
Dear Parents and Guardians and family of the Walton Community, 

We wanted to take a moment to thank our family community and to tell you how much we appreciate 

all that you do.  This year has challenged many of us in so many different ways and the community has 

continued to support us, even it was from a distance!  We really appreciate all that you do for our 

students from getting them to school on time, to making their lunches, to helping them with their 

schoolwork and especially in teaching them to be kind citizens.   

We hope you will take a moment to click on the link and watch the video made for you on behalf of the 

school. 

https://sd43bcca-

my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/lkemp_sd43_bc_ca/ER3oHe7K85lHsG6UNqV1EoUBU3934TgbZYU1w

-b6ZWXFsA?e=AFN2D3 

 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 

The Walton Staff 
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